
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you all for the Coffee Morning next 

Wednesday. You will receive plenty of information on the day about how we 

teach your child to read, and how to support them at home. Parental engagement 

and involvement is critical to your child’s success so I encourage you all to at-

tend. Please arrive at 9.15am, refreshments will be made available to all.  

Next Friday is Children in Need Day! Please send your 

child to school in spotty clothes and a £1 donation. We 

will also be collecting additional donations at the school 

bus on Friday morning, all proceeds will go to this wor-

thy charity.  

                                               Kind Regards,  

 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 10 November 2017 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

The star of the week for Sunflower class is Sofia. This week in Guided Reading, 
Sofia has been working on re-telling stories she has read and has shown that 
she can use images to re-tell a story in order. She has also been challenging 
herself to solve problems with missing numbers using addition and subtraction 
to 10.  
 
Our Star of the Week in Bluebell Class is Alicia. Alicia always gives her undivid-
ed attention during phonics and has been making some real progress as a re-
sult, especially in her Fred Talk and blending. Keep it up! 
 
Well done to both our Star of the Week children who have made super progress 
by making a fantastic effort in class. Check out the newsletter next Friday to find 
out who has been impressing their teachers next week. Please encourage your 
child to aim to be a Star of the Week.  

Attendance this week for Bluebell Class was 80%. Attendance for Sunflower Class was 94%. Well done to Sun-
flower Class for having the best attendance this week!  
 
Due to illnesses we have had a number of children off this week. This has been 
unavoidable in many cases but the children have missed a considerable amount of 
learning. Please ensure that your child is well rested over the course of the week-
end so they are well and ready to come to school on Monday. This means ensuring 
that they are eating nutritious foods and going to bed at a sensible time each day.  
We look forward to seeing you all on Monday!  

ATTENDANCE 

 STAR OF THE WEEK  

Autumn Term 2017 
 

Parent Coffee Morning  

Wednesday 15 November 
(starting at 9.15am) 

Children In Need Day 

Friday 17 November 

Parents Evening 
Wednesday 13 December 

Christmas Performance 

(for parents) 

Monday 18 December 

(starting at 1pm)  

End of Term Finish Date  

Wednesday 20 December  

KEY DATES 2017/18 


